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March and April Recap 

The Sound of Wishes Ensemble is pleased to announce new leadership 

roles. Our current president, Angela Wang, will soon be stepping down 

from her role. We extend our heartfelt gratitude to Angela for her years 

of dedicated service and invaluable contributions to SoWE. 

We are delighted to welcome our new co-presidents, Richard Wang and 

Andrew Luo. Richard will be the co-president of IT and Film 

Production. Andrew will be the co-president of  Musical Performance 

and Communications. Congratulations to both of them on their new 

roles! 

Upcoming Events 

We now have 4 open leadership positions: the secretary, director of film 

production, director of IT, and director of communications. Please use 

the following Google form to apply for a position. The application is due 

on Sunday, 5/4 at 11:59pm. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfLEfs35VUvjKEflOWmi17o

Xka341WfbO9VmgFuDJ03MIDRsA/viewform?usp=header 

 

 

 

Jasmine Fong 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfLEfs35VUvjKEflOWmi17oXka341WfbO9VmgFuDJ03MIDRsA/viewform?usp=header
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfLEfs35VUvjKEflOWmi17oXka341WfbO9VmgFuDJ03MIDRsA/viewform?usp=header
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Recent and Upcoming Videos 

SoWE released 2024 Navy Pier Fresh Fest & We Are Chinatown and 

2024 Music Festival In Honor Of Confucius (MFHC). Great job to all the 

performers! Please stay tuned for upcoming posts! 

 

Notices 

Volunteers, please regularly update your service hours log. Any time 

used practicing for SoWE performances, projects, recordings, SoWE 

meetings, preparing for/teaching guzheng lessons, and mentoring new 

members is valid. Travel time to and from performances, rehearsals, and 

SoWE activities also counts. 
 
 

 

 

 

Jasmine Fong 

https://youtu.be/dLIt4rDtPyM?si=KzqvbvF7uyQ0pWsO
https://youtu.be/4DTFt1ci_no?si=Ii9RjP-WRH2DJskm

